Dear CAMTA Members,

Our final meeting of the school year is coming up on Tuesday, May 13th!  Please join us for performances by the 2008 Eileen Keel Competition winners.  After the meeting, we will have our end-of-the-year luncheon for all members at the Champp’s Restaurant in Eastwood Towne Center.  Even if you didn’t sign up, you are still very welcome!  Please contact me by Sat. May 3rd with your reservation: mihosegal@hotmail.com.
We hope to see you there!

Miho Segal

Vice President

